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Tuesdays/Wednesdays 8:00am 
Weekly Elementary/Middle 
School Music Teacher Meetings 
 

 
11/11  No School- Veterans Day 
 
11/23- No School- Thanksgiving Break 
11/26  
 
12/21-      No School- Winter Break 
1/11  
  
1/18         No School- Martin Luther King 
                Jr. Day 
 
2/8            No School- Lincoln’s Day 
 
2/15          No School- Washington’s Day 
 
2/2021  Lanaea Virtual Festival  
 
4/1-4/5     No School- Spring Break 
 
4/16-4/17   Motherload Festival 
 
Spring 21   MSHS-MSTC’s Presents: 
                  The Little Mermaid 
 
5/31           Memorial Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
 

 

Let’s taLk Drama... 

New PerformiNg arts 

CeNter 

 

 

“I am very excited to be 
able to perform in a 
section of my school 
dedicated to 
performances! 
Compared to previous 
experiences with 
concerts in places, such 
as the cafeteria and the 
gym at my school, this is 
a direct upgrade and I 
can’t wait to be a part of 
this experience!” 
 

-Aiden Span  
Freshman, Alto Sax 



  

     

   

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

it’s BegiNNiNg to Look a Lot Like  

a theater 

 

 

“This is probably the most 
excited I’ve been for a 
performing arts building. 
Matilda Torres is a beautiful 
school and I have no doubt that 
the Performing Arts Building is 
going to look beautiful too. In 
my other schools, we used to 
have our concerts in the 
cafeterias. So to be able to have 
a Theater for performances is a 
much-appreciated change. I 
can’t wait to see it in person 
and I’m pretty sure everyone 
else will be just as excited as 
me.” 
 

-Rocco Saracino 
Sophomore, Clarinet 

 

 

“I’m really excited at the 
fact that I will be one of 
the first kids to play in a 
brand new auditorium and 
theatre. This is a big step 
up from the small spaces 
from middle school where 
we would do whole band 
rehearsals it would be 
cramped. I’, just happy at 
the fact I will be playing in 
a brand new and bigger 
auditorium.” 
 

-Joseph Reyes 
Freshman, Baritone Sax 

 

“I am so excited that the new Torres High School has a Performing 
Arts Center. It is one of the greatest feelings because at my old school 
we didn’t have a Performing Arts Center, instead, we would do our 
performances in gyms and cafeterias. Now we get the opportunity to 
have one where we can make so many memories together and have 
fun enjoying what we do.” 
 

-Jasmine Romero 
Freshman, Trumpet 


